Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

037 Micholitz to Sander




Messrs. F. Sander & Co.,

St. Albans

Dear Sir,


Bhamo, 8/12/1887

Dear Sir,

Since I wrote my last letter, orchids have come in pretty freely and I am sending 12 cases containing approx. 400 Dend[robium] thyrsiflorum, 400 Dend. wardii, 100 Dend. chrysotoxum, 340 good D. crassinode, 350 D. primul[inum] gig[anteum] and also small numbers of several others, two of which I do not know. Dend. devonianum and falconeri, I have packed them between the others. I might have sent another 12 cases but could not get boxes, and to have new boxes made is somewhat expensive, however, I hope to get empty cases by next week and shall send down more plants as soon as possible, of Cymb[idium] lowi[anum] I got a small quantity, Coelogynes also a few and last not least I have got about 35 plants of D. brymerianum. Altogether, things look very well and I hope to do better than I expected. The plants you will receive in the usual way through A. Scott, either by direct steamer or via Calcutta.

Hoping the things will arrive in good order,

I am, yours faithfully


W. Micholitz

Translated by: Maren Talbot
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